August 21, 2023

LOTO Corvette Club
320 Lacey Ave
Lincoln, MO 65338-2030

To Whom It May Concern,

Survivors of Blue Suicide (SBS) Foundation sincerely appreciates your support of our
mission to foster hope by uniting survivors of law enforcement suicide to support
one another and honor our fallen heroes. Thank you for your recent donation of
$2,850 on 8/7/2023.

Each year SBS continues to advance its mission of giving our survivors hope and
encouragement through our programs such as Co-Worker's Weekend Retreat,
Spouses Weekend Retreat, and Parents Weekend Retreat.

Co-Workers Weekend Retreat: “| gained understanding. support and a huge extended blue
family.”

Spouses Weekend Retreat: "Words cannot even begin to express how grateful | am fo this
organization. Without them, my healing process would have definitely looked different.”

Parents Weekend Retreat: “What | gained the most is the courage to confinue living and finding
happiness again. These wonderful and caring friends at SBS make the biggest difference.”

Thank you for helping us fulfill our mission.

Contributions to Survivors of Blue Suicide Foundation, Inc. are tax-deductible as a
charitable conftribution. Our EIN is 85-1397219. Survivors of Blue Suicide
Foundation did not provide vou with any goods or services in consideration of your

gift.

Again, on behalf of the surviving families and co-workers of officers who die by
suicide, THANK YOU!

Sincerely yours,

T

Shelley Jones Laurie Puthnam
Executive Director Director of Services & Qutreach

BLUESUICIDE@NATIONALSBS.ORG
(573) 346-4911

WWW.SURVIVORSOFBLUESUICIDE.ORG



